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Mrs Mueller's Year 5/6 Class

Teachey Note

. As usual, | am totally surprised we are half way
Upcoming events

through the term! It really does feel as though

we have only just started again.
28th Aug - Fotoworks

School Photos The students are all doing wonderfully and
30th Aug - Father's Day well, you know what they say, time flies when
Liturgy you're having fun!

4th Sept - Author Workshop

at PDHS

6th Sept - Yr 5/6 Assembly f“'omework

13th Sept - Winter Sports The students have adapted to the new homework
layout really well and | have seen lots of awesome
effort going into their weekly assignments.

17th Sept - Tree Talks It's really cool to come in and the students tell me what
20th Sept - Yr 4 Assembly they're working on and some of the new information
27th Sept - Last day of term they have found out about various topics.

Here are some examples of the work submitted.

Carnival

rReminders

Canteen remains on
Tuesdays.

Library is held on
Wednesdays

The uniform for Term 3 is
the Winter uniform and
sports uniforms are to be
worn on Mondays,
Thursdays & Fridays.




\ZeTigion

In weeks 6 - 10
in Religious Education we will
be focusing on Confirmation.

As you know, some of our
Year 6 students will be
participating in the
Sacrament of Confirmation
at the begining of Term 4.

In the lead up to this special
event, we will be studying
God's creation of people
body and soul, the gift of the
Holy Spirit and how the fruits
of the Holy Spirit strengthen
people to live like Jesus.

Lireyacy

Spelling
Our slightly different take on spelling this term has been
running smoothly.

It has been great developing larger vocabulary with sounds
and letter patterns that the students know well but can
sometimes forget to apply to unfamiliar words. | feel this is
helping to apply more thought to spelling in their writing and
reading too.

Reading

We are so lucky that our new readers have arrived. They are
providing the students with the challenge they need, whilst also
making reading really interesting with real world topics.

wiiing
As the tree talks are in week 9, we will continue to work on the
students speeches to prepare them for possible participation.

But aside from this we will be looking into procedures for the
remainder of the term.
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